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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Our February meeting was, in my opinion,
succegsful. The attendance was large and
included a number of members who had not been
present for awhile. Thie® result *was a lot of
tive kicking, conversgation —sandsfun' gur
program on 1938 Fords was particularly well
done by Ralph Hubbard and the raffle was
especially exciting this time. In ‘addirti%ond
there were more Fords present which adds to an
interesting meeting. I wouwld Tike Eto encour-
age all members to attend the monthly meetings
whenever possible. 1 believe you will find it
both educational and pleasant to spend some
time with your fellow Ford enthusiasts. Our
club membership is made up of not just a few,
but many very knowledgeable and respected V/8
people, Tnecluding” three' past matiomal presi=
dents. These men, Ed Warnock, Gordon
Chamberlin and Ralph Hubbard were all present

at this meeting.

We certainly want to thank Ralph for
predenting the pregram®én “the' '38YFord " Ralph
furnished the equipment and a film produced by

the Ford Motor Company in order to make his



presentation. I know that the Club very much
appreciated his sharing this material and

overall broad Ford knowledge with us.

And we want to extend a special thanks to
Virginia Molf, and Bob. Drake - to Virgindia for
asking Bob to advertize in our Drivelines and
to Bob for being gracious enough to do so.

Bob Drake is a past president of this club and
is :an, outstanding supplier .of. Ford. weproduec-
tion parts. It is easy to do business with
Bob's firm. They have an excellent catalog
plus an inbound toll free number: 1-800-221-
36i 3+ & Andathey accept: majorseredit. cards.. « We
appreciate this effort by Bob and hope that it
will result in additional business for his
firm. Bob is going to design his own adver-

tisement which will appear in The Drivelines.

Jack Miles, Jim Clary, and Chuck Mair
each deserve a special recognition this month.
Jack brought a surprise donation to the Club
to be auctioned and Jim had the courage to pay
$36.00 sight unseen for the contents of the
mystery box. Rumor has it that the prize was
a Nos Camshaft for a sixty engine. Chuck
donated a good tire and tube to the raffle and
it was quickly taken away. This was a fine
idea on the part of Jack and Chuck and

certainly a welcome donation to the Club.



The Raffle this month, as always, was
well done, which points out that Ben DiFatta
does an outstanding job of managing the prizes
and tickets. Our thanks to Ben for this fine
effort. This might be the place to compliment
our regular advertisers, Don's Auto Parts,
North Hollywood Battery, and Cl@noga Auto
Parts. These firms have contributed to our
Club for quite some time and deserve all the
support that we can give them with our

purchases of the supplies that they sell.

There will be a change in the officer
lineup effective with the March meeting. At
his own request, Larry Caplan will step down
as Club Treasurer after having served in that
capacity for several years. Larry did an
excellent job and we want to extend our very
best appreciation to Larry for his service to
the Club. Kent Lowry, a longtime member and
past president, will become our treasurer. T
enjoyed working with Larry for a short period
and know that I will enjoy working with Kent
who has already been helpful with encourage-

ment and advice.

OQur efforts toward soliciting new adver-
tisers for the Drivelines is progressing
slowly but with some definite results. We

will discuss the program further at the



Officers meeting prior to the March meeting.
In the meantime, if any of your have any ideas

along +his idine = pilléase comerfiorthi

We are happy to report that William
Boyer, Bob Leazer, and Richard Stanman have
become new members. We will look forward to
getting acquainted with them and seeing them
participate in the Club activities. We can
also add that sixty plus members have paid
their 1988 dues. Unfortunately, there are
several folks who have not paid. 1In order to
keep your Driveline coming, please do your
best to pay your dues by March 15th. As a
reminder, dues are considered delinquent by
the national if not paid by February 1 of each

year.

At this writing, we can't report on Pat
Bierx y? 8 Mal ibas towr’ - 1&¢ rasn %t been Tun -sbut
in talking around, I get the impression that a
large number of people are planning to attend

and I believe it will be a good time.

Enough for now — and no doubt, many of
you are thinking "about time”. I promise a

much shorter message next month.



Oh yes, please note that tire kicking is
at 7:00 p.m. and the meeting will formally
start at 7:30 p.m. The Officers meeting will
begin at 7:00 p.m.

Thanks,

Dudley

P.S. Julie ~iwe really enjoyed your:secre=

tary's message last month. Thank you.



February 28

March 6

March 25/27

Aprdl™3

May 1

ACTIVITY DATES

Pomona Swap Meet

Regular Meeting —-- the program
will be a film of the "Great

American Race.' Questions
concerning the race and car

preparation by Dudley Ochsner.

Carlisle Swap Meet in San Diego

Regular Meeting —-- we need a
speaker for this program. Hope
to get a volunteer from the

Club soon.

Regular Meeting and Annual
Parts Auction by Bill Norten.
Please don't forget we need
parts to make the auction a

success.




FOR SALE 1928 MODEL "A" REPLICA

WITH 4 CYLINDER ENGINE
AUTOMATIC TRANSMISSION
HYDRAULIC BRAKES

CANVAS TOP - RUMBLE SEAT
WITH ONLY 5,400 MILES

SACRIFICE @ $6,500.00

GEORGE, PIZZUTO

DAY S98i88°18) 7.65-1508
EVE: (818) 247-4338



Domastic &
Forelgn
uto Parts Parts & Supplies

MACHINE SHOP and BALANCING ﬁ Y
o d

Monday thru Friday @ am. 1o 8 pm
1894-6441|

Saturdasy 9 to 8 - Sunday 10 to 4
10241 Woodley (At Devonshire), Sepulveda

P NEW &
g RECONDITIONED

NO. HOLLYWOOD BATTERY
HIGHEST QUALITY FOR MAXIMUM
PERFORMANCE & LONG LIFE

Correct 6 Volt Sizes
For Early V-8's

AUTO
10748 Burbank 8ivd.

TRUCK
No. Hollywood, Ca. 91601 MOTORCYCLE
{818) 766-5530 MARINE

e DOMESTIC

e FOREIGN

e PAINT & BODY SHOP
SUPPLIES

Serving You Since 1955
RICHARD MATHIESEN

Manager

340-1536

21422 SHERMAN WAY, CANOGA PARK, CA 91303
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Formerly
Chick Hart :
Printers D ﬁ

Specializing in
Complete Quality Printing

OFFSET - 25" MAX. - COMPLETE BINDERY SERVICE e
TYPESETTING - GRAPHIC DESIGN - EMBOSSING . T‘;a’f/ :
DIE CUTTING - FOIL STAMPING - CAMERA WORK ] 9o Hedioy

5920 LEMONA AVENUE . VAN NUYS, CA 91411 . (818) 782-9883




PAST PRESIDENT
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ROUGPERERSEIN e it i s e savantiinn i sie s kb kb oo 1972 73
PDONDUBKEE o il & e e s i b im0 1974
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JORNBEISHE oo B o i s it e 2 e e i 1976
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JOHNKEMMERER. 1o ..o ..o o mnseonns st abish e e 1987

MEETINGS: Mercury Savings and Loan
Magnolia and Laurel Canyon Blvds.
- 1st Sunday of Every Month -
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50th Anniversary
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